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August, 2018, Prayer Letter

Dear Fellow Helpers in the Lord,

In bringing a greeting to our prayer warriors and supporters, [ am
reminded of what the Apostle Paul wrote to the brethren in Corinth,
"Grace be unto you, and peace, from God our Father, and from the Lord

Jesus Christ." (I Cor. 1:3) It is also our desire that God will give you
grace and peace as you serve Him. Thank you for your prayers and
support.

As many of you know, when we visit churches to give a report on
BEAMS, we take boxes of Bibles for church members to take to the post
office and mail. In the past month, we have given out 125 boxes of René and Freda Freret
Bibles. That is over 1,000 Bibles mailed to missionaries. We thank the
Lord for the churches who have allowed us to bring boxes of Bibles to mail.

If you would like for me or one of our BEAMS missionaries to bring some boxes of Bibles to
your church for mailing, please call me. My cell number is 228-324-4175

New BEAMS Missonaries

We welcome Bro. John and Sis. Cynthia McElroy as our newest BEAMS missionaries. On
Sunday morning, August 5, they moved their church membership to Faith Baptist Church of
Gulfport, Mississippi. On Sunday night, upon the recommention of Dr. Rene' Freret, Executive
Director of BEAMS and the approval of the BEAMS Board of Directors, Bro. McElroy was
commissioned by Faith Baptist Church as a BEAMS missionary.

Bro. and Sis. McElroy will be traveling to present the BEAMS Bible ministry in churches in
West Texas, New Mexico, Arizona, and South California. Any church in this area interested in
having Bro. McElroy to come could call him at 662-216-0553.

Bible Reading Day: Sunday, January 6, 2019

On Bible Reading Day, we encourage pastors to challenge their church members to read
through the Bible in 2019. We have Bible Reading charts that we will provide free of charge.
Just call the office at 228-832-1096 and request the number you need.

Bible Offering Day: Sunday, February 3, 2019
For over 20 years, the first Sunday in February has been designated as Bible Offering Day.
On this Sunday, we ask churches to receive a special offering for BEAMS for Bibles.

BEAMS National Pastors' Conference: February 27-28, 2019

Your Missionaries,

René and Freda Freret



